AMHERST COUNTY
PUBLIC NOTICE

The Building Appeals Board is responsible for rendering fair and competent decisions regarding
application of the United States Building Code (USBC). The county desires representation on the Board
to include at least one experienced builder, one member of the residence design profession, and one
experienced property manager. The Board is comprised of five members appointed by the Amherst
County Board of Supervisors, one from each voting district, to serve four year terms. There is one
opening on the Board seats for county election district 5.

If you are interested in serving on the Building Appeals Board, please apply by letter stating your name,
address, contact number and qualifications. Please mail, fax or e-mail your letter of intent to the Amherst
County Attorney’s Office, P. O. Box 390, Ambherst, Virginia, 24521; fax 434-946-9370; e-mail
rmrice@countyofamherst.com. Letters of interest will be accepted until April 12, 2019.




